
Wyanett Township 

 Regular Monthly Meeting  

Minutes – July 13, 2021  

 

Call to Order– 8 PM - Flag Pledge by chairman Ken Murray. All members were 

present with Carla Selix in Cathy Lundeen’s absence. 

Minutes – 6-8-21  - regular minutes were so moved to approve by Dennis – 2nd by 

Travis – passed. 

Treasurer’s Report – Travis so moved with Dennis the 2nd to not read and all the 

entries – passed. Carla read the report and Travis moved to approve – 2nd by 

Dennis and passed. 

Visitors  - 7 – 5 from the Dalbo Fire Department. They were there with an official 

request for a donation of $10,000 for the new well.  The 10,000 request for their 

new well had been approved at a previous meeting. We will receive a statement 

from the fire department and have this paid at the Aug. 10th meeting. 

Old Business  -  update on cold storage maintenance building insulation job – still 

on hold. 

Lighthouse Alarm – new security installed – Dwayne Prior has us on his list to 

install. 

$309 – dust coating on 357th – to bill someone? Dennis will get the exact name so 

we can send him a bill. 

New Business –  

August 3, 2021 – Block Party is going to happen this year. Linda will get ads in the 

Town and Country Shopper and the Scotsman. She will post notices. The township 

will provide 75 hot dogs, buns, chips,  water and all the dishes. 

Beach update – Kodianna quit – only Haley on board 

American Rescue Funds  - Barb applied for this 



July 29, 2021 Isanti Co Township Officer’s Assn meeting at 7 p.m. at Isanti Co. 

courthouse – wear masks if not had vacinations. 

Travis gave an update for the Dalbo Fire Department. The pancake breakfast went 

very well.  Ken gave one on the Princeton Fire Dept.  

Ken and Dennis will go out and spray the knotweed in our township that we have. 

Travis will finish the project since the Rhinestone survey was done. 

Checks # 7497  thru  #7521  approve on motion by  Travis with 2nd by Dennis. 

Passed. 

Motion to Adjourn at 9:18 p.m. by Travis, 2nd by Dennis – passed. 

 

Respectively Submitted – Linda Hass - Clerk 

 

 

 


